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Thank you for sending us the reports concerning our manuscript with reference 

number nhess-2020-354. We are delighted that the revised version of the manuscript was 

evaluated with minor revision.  In this new resubmitted version, we have addressed the 

requested remarks.  

 

The changes made in the manuscript are highlighted in blue color. 

 

Finally, we would like to thank the Referees and the Editor for their time and 

comments that have helped in improving the quality and readability of our manuscript. 

We hope that our revised text is now suitable for publication. 
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